
 
Our Ref:  068/19 
 
1st July 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 Geography Fieldwork 
 
On Friday 5th July we intend to undertake a field study day for Year 12 Geographers in 
preparation for the fieldwork component of the A Level examination.  This work will 
take place in Liverpool City Centre and forms a requirement for the course.  
 
Students will be expected to make their own way to the meeting place (the former Post 
Office building at the bottom of Bold Street) for 9am and they will be dismissed from 
Liverpool City Centre at the end of the school day.  Students should bring a packed lunch 
or money to purchase a lunch on the day. 
 
All fieldwork tasks will take place in an urban setting and the candidates should be 
dressed suitably for the conditions.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr P Pinnington 
Geography Department 

 


